
St. Andrew’s College of Arts, Science & Commerce, Bandra-West, Mumbai-400050 

Postponement of distribution of Hall Ticket- HSC 2020-21 

VERY IMPORTANT!!! 

The College has received the circular from H.S.C Board regarding distribution of Hall 

Tickets for H.S.C Candidates as on 03 April 2021. 

As per the rule the College had decided to issue the Hall Ticket to the students at the 

earliest so that they do not face any inconvenience  at the last moment , in case of any 

errors in their Hall Tickets. 

The distribution schedule is displayed on the College website , but due the fluid COVID 

-19 situation and the Govt. deciding within couple of days the final status of HSC Board 

examination 2020-21, we have decided to postpone the Schedule of distribution of H.S.C 

Hall Tickets as given below: 

Stream Scheduled Date Postponed Date Timings 

12 ARTS 07 April2021 12 April 2021 Same as given in the schedule 

12 SCIENCE 08 April 2021 15 April 2021 Same as given in the schedule 

12 COMMERCE 09 April 2021 16 April 2021 Same as given in the schedule 

 

 If any student reaches College as per the regular schedule, they need not worry as Staff 

will be there in College to distribute the Hall Tickets to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 07 April 2021 Vice-Principal 


